8" Sept ember 2021

Mrs Eunice Ball
57 Milcrest Road
Goffs Oak

Herts

EN7 5NU

The Planning and Development Department
Barough Offices

Bishop’s College

Churchgate

CheshixeX

Herts

EN8 9XB

Dear Sirs

RE: THIRD PROPOSAL FOR THE DEVELOPMENT OF THE FAIRMEAD SITE

| have been informed by neighbours in Robinson Avenue about the proposed development of 58
dwellings at the Fairmead Site.

Whilst this does not affect me personally in respect of the construction itself, | am concerned about
the effect this will have on the local amenities, ie; GP Surgeries, Dental Practices, Hospitals and
Schools.

Another important point to take into consideration is the amount of traffic this development will
generate which will filter out onto Cuffley Hill/Goffs Lane. This is already a very busy thoroughfare.

This proposed development will deviate from the Goffs Oak Village location which | have enjoyed for
the last 36 years.

Yours faithfully

MRS E BALL



